
 

School Dinners 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to invite you to complete a short survey in 

relation to the school dinners available for your child here 

at Orchard Vale School. The survey will only take a few 

minutes of your time; there are just seven questions in 

total!  

By participating with this survey and providing us with 

essential feedback, you will help us develop the delicious 

dinner menu we currently have on offer.   

Upon completion of the survey, you have the chance of 

winning one of four small hampers containing a small 

cookbook and some baking essentials for you to use at 

home with your child.  

For a chance of winning one of these all you need to do is 

enter your child’s name and class in the ‘comments’ box 

at the end of the survey. Mrs Pearce will pick the winners 

at random from a hat.  

CLICK HERE TO TAKE PART 

Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation!  

Orchard Vale Community School. 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TRTYFHX

